
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, January 15
th

: Chi Rho and CYF youth will attend a youth rally at Transylvania 

University. This event is for all sixth graders through high school. The past youth events 

have been so well attended that we were having difficulty fitting them into our church. Thus, 

the youth rally has been moved to our Disciple supported college. Youth should meet here at 

the church around 12:45 P.M. they will depart at 1:00 P.M. and return early in the evening 

after an interesting program, meal and fellowship. There are no costs involved. See you 

Sunday. 

 

Wednesday, January 18
th

: 4:00 – 5:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, January 20
th

, 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

 

**************************************************************** 

CAMP DATES! 

Camp dates have been set! 

 

Mini Camp  (3
rd

 grade)   June 2-4 

CYF 1   (High school youth)  June 5-10 

Eighter’s Camp (8
th

 grade)   June 11-17 

Junior Camp 2  (grades 4
th

 & 5
th

)  July 10-14 

*Camp 101 B  (grades 1 & 2
nd

)  July 14-16 

*(requires an adult to attend with youth) 

Chi Rho camp 2 (Grades 6 – 8)   July 17-22 

 

Forms are available in the church office. 

 

********************************************************************** 

 

Wakon’Da-Ho Work Weekend and Retreat 

A workday has been set for Camp Wakon’Da-Ho for March 24-26
th

. This is for CYF and  

Chi Rho youth along with adults who have the skills and desire to do carpentry, plumbing 

and electrical work. More information will follow. 

 

 

Morning Circle: Charlotte McCarty will present a program on card making and then we will 

create Valentines for our church community. Although supplies will be available, bring your 

own scissors and any stickers, trimmings and ideas that inspire you.  We will meet Tuesday, 

January 17th at 10:00 A.M. in Bish Hall. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Dorothy Hanna is recuperating from surgery for a broken hip she sustained in a fall…. 

Kirk Roles, son of Jean Roles is recuperating from surgery….Zara Cook, granddaughter of 

Phil & Elizabeth Cook is at home following at stay in the hospital due to pneumonia. 

 
NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

“Thanks for those that sent cars. I certainly appreciate the delicious “Lord’s Lunch” meal that was 

shared with me on December 22
nd

 and delivered by James Swinford. The Cynthiana Christian Church 

does a lot of wonderful things in our community to make Cynthiana a good place to live and raise a 

family.”  Happy New Year to all, Loretta Grannis 

 

“I would like to thank everyone for cards, prayers, and thoughts for my recovery after hand surgery.”

  Elizabeth Cook 

 

INVITATION 

A reception to honor Tim and Bonnie Teater to celebrate their 50
th

 wedding anniversary will 

be held in Bish Hall Sunday, January 15
th

 from 2:00 – 4:00 P.M. They request no gifts. Your 

presence is what they value most. 

 

********************************************************************* 
UPCOMING RETREATS AND CONFERENCES 

We take this opportunity to share with you some important dates as they relate to activities of the 

Christian Church (Disciple of Christ.) 

Kentucky Regional Men’s Chorus Retreat, January 27-29, 2017. 

Kentucky Disciples Women’s Chorus Retreat, March 3-5, 2017 

(Jeffersontown Christian Church, Louisville) 

Kentucky Disciples Women’s Ministries Spring Conference April 29, 2017 

 (South Elkhorn Christian Church, Lexington) 

Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) General Assembly, July 8-12 

 (Indianapolis, Indiana) 

If you need more information relating to any of these particular activities, please contact the church 

office. 

******************************************************************* 

VICE-MODERATOR FOR THE CHRISTIAN CHURCH IN KENTUCKY 

Tommy Cook will serve as the new Second Vice Moderator of the Christian Church In 

Kentucky. Tommy is the son of our own Elizabeth and Phil Cook and currently serves as 

minister of music at First Christian Church of Louisville. He is a graduate of Lexington 

Theological Seminary and has been very involved with camps and regional events in 

Kentucky for the past sixteen years. Tommy lives in Louisville with his wife Katie. The 

Cooks are expecting their first child in January. Congratulations to Tommy for being selected 

to serve in this important position. 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

Green Chalice News You Can 

Use:  As you put away your 

Christmas decorations don’t forget, 

we continue to accept Christmas 

lights, card fronts and household 

batteries for recycling.  The labeled 

bins are in the Communion 

Preparation Room.  Thank you to the 

Kurz family for their donation of 

plants.  Like Carl, they can provide a 

breath of fresh air.  Carl was a true 

steward of God’s gifts: deepest 

sympathy to the family.  

 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # II will meet in the 

conference room following the 

worship service Sunday, January 15, 

22
nd

 & 29
th
. Elders are Bruce 

Florence and Vicki Northcutt. 

 

 

JANUARY BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

Jan. 16th: Reba Fuller,  

♥M/M James 

McKee 

Jan. 18th: Jacob Kendall,  

Jack Marsh 

Jan. 19th: Judy Letcher 

Jan. 20th: ♥Dr/M Tim Teater 

Jan. 21st: Maggie Dycus, 

Tammy Scott 

Jan. 23rd: ♥M/M Steve Judy 

Jan. 26th: Victor Colvin 

Jan. 27th: Betty Hatfield,  

Lisa Blackburn 

Jan. 30th: Donald Kearns 
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Minister’s Message:  

          Please remember to attend Bonnie and Tim’s 50
th

 wedding anniversary gathering 

this Sunday afternoon in the fellowship hall from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The celebration 

is being hosted by the children of the Teaters. You are asked only to bring yourselves 

and join in this memorable moment.  Where would one begin to describe the influence 

these two people, both individually and collectively have had upon people?  Certainly 

they are role models to many people in so many different ways.  Their marriage, their 

love of family, their appreciation of friendships, and their commitment to the church 

and its’ ministries are just a few recognizable qualities.  Tim and Bonnie,  in their fifty 

years of marriage and their lives of ministry to the church, certainly have set the 

standard for excellence.  What a blessing they are to the Cynthiana Christian Church.  

Whether it be directing and ringing bells, working and sharing with the Garden of Eden, 

ministering with you in sharing the meals of the Lord’s Lunch, funerals and funeral 

meals, and choir. I could go on and on.  But I am writing this knowing that both of them 

would wish that I had not done so.  Oh well!   I am so blessed to be surrounded by such 

a tremendous staff, without question they are the best in what they do.  Tim is so vital to 

what goes on here in this congregation, his faithful visitation, his counseling skills. I 

think we know how blessed we are with our music ministries.  Pam and Marilynn are 

deserving of the high accolades. Brad is such an asset to our youth and Gary ministers 

so positively in many ways for our church.  How blessed we are to have Tina and 

Lauren nurturing our little ones. And of course without Kathy and Sherry I would be at 

a loss in many areas.  I appreciate the manner in which they assist me in my ministry as 

I do our entire staff.  It is a pleasure to minister with you, here on the corner of Main 

and Mill.  This Sunday afternoon we will gather to share warm feelings with two people 

who contribute to making this church, in my opinion, one to be extremely proud of.  As 

a congregation, you are the best.                     …..Larry     
 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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